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From:

To: ceo@ceo.gov.hk
Sent: Friday, December 09, 2005 11:07 AM
Subject: Universal Suffrage

CEO Office,

It is clear enough most of us want universal suffrage to be implemented as soon
as possible. We have already lost our patience to have an "gradual progress"”
answer with no time table. Definitely, the Government intends to procrastinate
the universal suffrage.

WE ARE TOTALLY FED UP! As you have seen, 250,000 people took up on
street on 4 December 2005 which was another historic moment of HK asking
for universal suffrage within the next few years (which is long enough). Our
voice is loud enough to be heard by you and the Central Government. The
HKSAR Government cannot turn a blind eye on us. Please act and response fo
our requesti!

One citizen eager for Universal Suffrage

(Name provided)
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(Editor’s Note: The sender requested anonymity.)





